
 

 

ACT Eight Ball Association 

Captains Meeting Monday 4 March 2019 

Minutes 

 

1. Meeting opened 

 Apologies – Steve Trute, John Cameron,    

 Proxy – Warwick Ryan, Scott Clarke 

 Minutes  

February Minutes be accepted as tabled  

Proposed Joseph Morrall 

Seconded Ann Moimoi 

For Against  Abstain 

21 0 8 

       

2. President’s Report 

NIL 

3. Vice President’s Report 

 Presentation night will be held on 16 March at HGC.  Cost will be $25 for members and $55 for 

non-members.  Perpetual trophies to be returned. 

4. Secretary’s Report 

 New by-laws have been uploaded to the website. 

5. Treasurer’s Report  

NIL 

 

6. Tournament Director’s Report 

 Congratulations to Mongrel on winning the masters singles and Cindy Blackmore for runner-up.  

Masters teams trials will follow on 16 March. 

 Open singles entries to open this week. 

 Mick Hill will be holding an exhibition show on 23rd May at the HGC which will be free for ACTEBA 

members and $20 for non-members. 

 Matt raised the possibility with filling vacant spots with the next in-line where a players pulls out 

of open selection trials e.g. if top 4 proceed to next round and 1 player pulls out, it is offered to 

number 5 ranked player in that group.  This would ensure each round is always full and affords 

greater opportunity for players to progress.  Supported by all.   

7. Assistant Tournament Director’s Report  

 First State of Origin was played 23rd February. 

8. Webmaster's Report 

NIL 



9. Head Umpire’s Report 

 A number of rule changes have been put forward to the WEPF.  

10. Fundraising Coordinator  

 Lissi as always is running a number of raffles and will run more at presentation night.  Lissi 

requires volunteers to assist with Jackpot Joker, 1 hour every second Wednesday night at HGC. 

11. Junior Development Officer’s Report 

NIL 

12. Assistant Junior Development Officer’s Report 

NIL 

13. State Head Coach 

NIL 

14. General Business 

 Wanniassa Tavern has closed for trading so the Gringo’s have now moved to Calwell Tavern. 

 Next meeting on Monday 1st April. 

 

 


